Ken Danner

City of Norman

Subject: Request for Release of PB Additional Street Deferral Bond

Ken,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request the release of the PB Additional Street Deferral Bond, with a maturity date of 3/26/2023, in the amount of \$8,095.00. It is my understanding that after ten (10) years deferred bonds may be released by Council. This request is in accordance with the terms and conditions of the bond agreement and is a result of our ongoing commitment to the development and betterment of our community.

Our organization has been actively involved in various community projects, striving to enhance the quality of life for residents in the City of Norman. The completion of these projects often requires financial resources that are crucial for timely execution. With the maturity date of the PB Additional Street Deferral Bond approaching, we believe that releasing these funds will provide us with the additional capital to continue investing in the growth and prosperity of our community.

We kindly request that you initiate the necessary steps to release the funds in accordance with the bond's terms and conditions. We understand the importance of ensuring proper procedures are followed in such matters and are prepared to provide any additional information or documentation as needed to expedite the process.

Please feel free to contact me to discuss any further details or requirements related to this request. We greatly appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to a positive response.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Sassan